
I support Senate Bill 1606 so that it becomes law in Oregon and so that no Oregonian with disabilities 
will never again have to be alone at the hospital! I am Seth Johnson  from Redmond Oregon and 
I  “Support of Senate Bill 1606 because no Oregonian with disabilities should be without needed support 
in the hospital.” All too often the people we serve are left alone in hospitals and their quality of care 
suffers as many of them have high and complex needs and often lack verbal communication. 
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                       “Empowering People of Diverse Abilities” 
 

In ordinary life we hardly realize that we receive a great deal more than we give, 

and that it is only with gratitude that life becomes rich. 

                                                                                                                              ~ Dietrich Bonhoeffer 
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